McDonald, David S

From: martin parrott <martin_parrott@hotmail.com>
Sent: October-28-14 1:40 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: vaping flavors

I'm letting you all know | do not in any way agree on the decission on getting rid of flavor juice it is in no way
targeting studnts or minors its to help people who smoke quit. Its time we start getting the respect we
deserve and keep what we enjoy in life instead of the government taking away all the time consider everyone
one else decission as well. | contacted many place of which sells the e vaporsa and they do not sell to minors,
and no minors have even tryed to purchase e juice or vapor products.



